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A meeting announcement was on the NCBC Gulfport
public website (http://go.usa.gov/ZVGV).



The September 2015 RAB
meeting was presented in a
poster session format to
provide an opportunity for
community members to
engage in an informal
dialogue with the project
team.

The main topic of the
meeting was a general
update on the
Environmental Restoration
Program at NCBC Gulfport.

One community member expressed concern about the
possibility of health effects from the former storage of
bauxite at NCBC Gulfport. The Installation Restoration
Program Manager agreed to explore these concerns with
the community member after the meeting.



RAB Members:
David Marshall (Alternate Community Co-Chair)
Gordon Crane (NCBC Gulfport Representative)
Joyce Shaw
Philip Shaw
Brian Syme (Naval Facilities Engineering Command)

Community Members:
Otis Sanders

NCBC Gulfport Representatives:
Lisa Noble (Environmental Manager)

Technical Support:
Steve Carriere (CB&I)
Nancy Rouse (Tetra Tech Community Relations Specialist)
Jon Overholtzer (CH2M HILL)


